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Pierre-Paul Angelblazer

From: Melissa Stark < >
Sent: October 8, 2019 12:28 PM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Alternative Aromatics Apothecary

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Pierre- In Progress

Hi there, 

I’m responding to the letter I received about Alternative Aromatics Apothecary re-opening.  It would be wonderful for 
Quadra Village to continue including this established business as a member of the community.  Before cannabis 
legalization, AAA offered friendly service without trouble.  They’ve followed the rules in their attempt to re-open with 
provincial approval and should be rewarded for it. Keeping business local is clearly important to the neighbourhood and I 
think a cannabis retail store will once again fit in without issue. 

I would prefer for my email address not to be included in the public record, thanks. 

Melissa Stark 
307-1025 Hillside Avenue 
V8T 2A2 




